
 

 

On Friday 24th January we are going to ‘Get Cuddly for Kangaroos and Koalas’, in an effort to raise 

money to support the rehabilitation of wildlife in Australia following their devastating bushfires. 

This date coincides nicely with Australia Day, which is on 26th January 2020. 

So, on Friday 24th January, we are asking children and staff to come to school dressed as cuddly as 

possible – onesies/pyjamas/thick woolly jumpers and joggers – in exchange for a donation of your 

choice. 

All monies collected will be sent straight to the RSPCA Australia National Bushfire Appeal to help 

support the enormous efforts that are needed in areas of Australia right now. 

A reminder will be put in Park Life next Friday but I wanted to give everyone as much warning as 

possible and also to reassure some of the children who have asked that we are going to do 

something as a school. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Nikki Hill 

Headteacher 

10/01/2020 


